Our Lady's Rosary Makers

Permission Slip



Dear Families.

During the past 20 years, hundreds of children in Saint Patrick's School have come together like angels around our Blessed Mother to learn how to make and pray the Rosary. These children are blessed to be a part of a wonderful apostolate at a young age that will carry on in their spiritual life forever.

In recognition of the month of the Most Holy Rosary, our Children's Rosary Makers and Prayer Group will begin on Tuesday, October 3rd, 2023. All boys and girls in grades 2 through 8 are welcome and encouraged to join us every Tuesday after school from 2:30pm to 3:30pm. No experience necessary! All Rosary supplies are provided by the Legion of Mary. The 7th and 8th grade students will receive service hours for Confirmation.

We will meet in the cafeteria at dismissal and go together to the Parish Center. The children must be picked up at the Parish Center at 3:30. Any student attending after care will be taken there. Please supply your child with a small snack.

We always welcome any parent who would like to volunteer to help.

Complete the permission slip below and return it to the school. If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at (631) 374-1116 or lanalegionofmary@aol.com.

With prayers to Jesus through Mary, Lana Maggio The Legion of Mary

I give my child,	, in class	permission to
participate in Our Lady's Rosary Makers & Prayer C which time my child will be picked up by	lub after school on 1	Tuesdays until 3:30pm at
	(Name & Phone #)	
Parent's Name:		
Phone Number:		
Emergency Number:		
Comments:		